
FIRE MARSHAL JOB POSTING 

 
Durango Fire Protection District (DFPD) believes that hiring qualified individuals to fill positions contributes 
to the overall strategic success of DFPD. Each employee, while employed, is hired to make significant contri-
butions to DFPD.  

We are currently taking applications for a Fire Marshal for the Prevention and Code Enforcement Division. 
The position is fulltime, exempt with full benefits. 

To be considered for the interview process the following items are due no later than Wednesday, November 
1st, 2023, at 1600 MDT.   

• Cover letter detailing your abilities and skills pertaining to this job  

• Application for Employment – all sections completed  

• Resume  

• Three (3) professional references 

Completed application packets may be returned electronically to megan.kunch@durangofire.org.  

The hiring process will consist of one or more interviews.  Interviews tentatively scheduled for the week of 
November 13th, 2023.    

 

Salary range is:  $106,259 – $119,952  and is subject to experience.  Health, Dental, Vision insurance offered, 
FPPA or PERA pension, paid vacation & sick time .   

 

Download the job posting, job description and application from our website at durangofirerescue.org.  If you 
have questions or would like further information on the position, contact Human Resources Director Megan 
Kunch at 970-382-6002. 
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